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Comments: It is very difficult for me to not say to you "that this Foothills Landscape Project is such a wrong

decision to be made for the forest, the animals, the water, the birds, the amazing wildflowers and the many

thousands of people who use this incredible forest for their enjoyment, their exercise, their hiking, their water

sports, their fishing and their quiet, peaceful place to use and take away the trauma of their day to day lives and

renew themselves and their families.  This area should be left alone....."

 

I know those loggers and logging trucks hauling off the trees (that will take many, many years to grow back) will

create loud noises, mudslides (that last for several years), and herbicides that will impact much useful clean

water will be wasted.  

 

I have been to the meetings, read the articles, listened to comments from the public as well as the forest service

and there is no way this Forest Landscape Project needs to be done.  

 

I am also having difficulty understanding how all of this project is going to be helpful to the forest, even if you

forget all the families and people who do not want it or feel it is needed.

 

This project does not need to happen..........

 

Guynelle Robbins


